New Entry Sustainable Farming Project presents

Southeast Mass Farmland Seeker Forum



Monday, January 26, 2015 @ 3 pm*
Bristol County Agricultural High School
Dighton, MA 02715



Searching for farmland? Join us for an afternoon of learning on topics including:

- Finding and analyzing the land. Where to look, what to watch for, and tools to help.
- Land tenure options, lease language, and positioning yourself as a lessee.
 - Engaging legal help. When it is necessary and what to expect.
 - A farmer panel reflecting on their experiences with leasing farmland.

*The Forum will be followed by SEMAP's annual winter networking meeting at 6 pm

Presenters include: Noelle Fogg (New Entry), Kathy Ruhf (Land For Good), Elena Mihaly (Legal Services Food Hub), Jason Wentworth (SEMAP), and local Southeast Mass farmers.





